
The University of North Carolina at Pembroke 
Board of Trustees  

will take part in a retreat 
on Thursday, September 21, 2017  

at 9:00 a.m. 
Conference Room 300, 

Weinstein Health Sciences Building 
 

A portion of this meeting may be conducted in closed session in 
accordance with NCGS §143-318.11(a)(1). 


